
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22B/0129

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 28/03/2022

Development:

Location :

Single storey extension to side & rear of existing dwelling and all associated site works.

58, Woodview, Lucan, Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

04/05/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water   

1.1   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

2 Foul 

2.1     All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices




